
Dear Tower Hill Children,   

Happy May Day!  The 1st of May is called May day and is 
celebrated all over the world in different ways—have a look on google to find out about some of the 
traditions people have all over the world.  I love this time of year as it means Summer has begun and 
the trees and flowers are in full bloom!  I hope you have kept your selves occupied this week whilst 
the rain fell outside and maybe you got to see a real rainbow out of your window?  I even saw some 
lightning and heard thunder, which I love!  Why do you see the lightning before you hear the thun-
der? Keep sending in your work to your teachers—we love seeing what you’ve been doing.  Next 
week you will even get the chance to speak to your teacher online!  Make sure you are keeping safe 
when you are using the internet—remember not to give any of your details to people, send anything 
that might be hurtful to someone and if you see anything you don’t like—tell your grown ups! 

Miss Ovenden 

5th May 2020 

Two lies and a truth…from Miss Stratton 

Only one of these statements about  

Miss Stratton is true. Can you guess which one? 

I have a younger sister 

I have worked in Disney World 

I was born in Germany 

  

A fun fact about me is that I used to work in Disney World in 
Florida! I moved there in September 2008 and worked at the 
UK Pavilion in EPCOT for one year. I met some amazing people 
from all over the world and had an experience that I will never 
forget. It was great fun getting to visit the parks and go on the 
rides whenever I wanted! I even made friends with some of the 
characters. 

Here I am with one of my friends in our work costume. 

Missing you all, 

Miss Stratton 

 

Art Competition 

Belle sent in these wonderful pieces of 

art that she has been working on as part 

of the art competition set last week.  

Don’t forget to send us a picture before 

next Friday if you want to enter! 



 

 

 

 

 

Hi Guys!  

As you can see, I’ve been busy earning all my badges and would love to 
give you the opportunity to keep working on your number and tables 
knowledge at home.  

Check out the new times tables page on the website for opportunities to 
practise your blue, red, yellow and green sparkle tests if you’re in KS1. 
Likewise, those of you in KS2 will find audio recordings of my good self, so 
you can have a go at bronze, sliver, gold and even platinum tests!  

I’m working on a way to do real tests remotely so you can earn your 
badges for real - more details will follow in the next few weeks. For now, 
keep those “maths brains” sharp using the tests online, TT rockstars and 
mymaths.  

 Miss you Lots! Mr C :o) 

A Maths Message from Mr C!  



On Monday we did a running club with Mr Kennedy and it wore me out and I’m sure we will do it again 
soon. On Tuesday in science with Mrs Dear, we experimented with oil and sugar to test its density and it 
was a fail and success because two groups did it the wrong way around and only one worked. Yesterday 
(Wednesday) we did PE with Mr Tookie (Mr Cookie) ks2 did gymnastics and ks1 did an outdoor hunt I bet 
they had fun. We also did some coloured paper weaving, to make placemats for our tables. I used yellow 
orange and blue for mine. Today (Thursday) we joined Typing Club with Mrs Stroe and she taught us how 
to touch type. 
And HAPPY BIRTHDAY CAPTAIN TOM MOORE we are all so proud of you   William, Year 5 

What’s been happening at school this week……. 

 

Huge congratulations to Theo who entered a 

National competition with ITV—the television 

channel. He designed a logo as part of the ITV 

Kids Create competition and won!  Look out 

for his design on the TV—well done Theo! 

Some brilliant home learning! 


